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LLOYD’S REGISTER GROUP LEGAL DIRECTOR APPOINTED CHAIRMAN OF 

IMLI’S SUBCOMMITTEE ON FINANCIAL AND PERSONNEL MATTERS 

 
 

Mr. Jim Harrison, Member of the IMLI Governing Board, was recently appointed by Mr. E. E. 

Mitropoulos, Secretary General of IMO, as Chairman of the IMLI Board Sub-Committee on 

Financial and Personnel Matters. 

 

 
 

Mr. Jim Harrison lecturing to IMLI students during the annual field trip to London 

 

This Sub-Committee is in charge of overseeing and analyzing the Institute’s financial position 

and its future sustainability.  The Sub-Committee meets annually and this year’s meeting was 

held in the second week of February. 

 

Mr. Harrison is concurrently the Group Legal Director of Lloyd’s Register. 
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